Corporate Services

S M
From: Caorle Wennington_
Sent: November-28-20 09:50
To: Corporate Services
Subject: Re: Temporary use permit notice for 856 & 858 Esquimalt Rd.

We, as owners of a condo at 873 Esquimalt Rd. do not support this proposal. We feel this proposed
sites not the proper place to support this activity. It will affect the many walkers, traffic

& be very unsightly for the neighborhood. Surely a better place could be found. Also with the

proposed construction coming on the corner of Head & Esquimalt Rd there will be too many other
problems due to that construction.

Sincerely,

Bill & Carole Wennington




